Burrell Buddies Program 2020-2021

Volunteers needed

Dear Burrell Families,

In the past, the Burrell Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) has put in place a list of parents who would be willing to guide new families. These "buddies" would contact a new family upon request and answer questions, encourage volunteerism, and introduce new families to the Burrell Community. Incoming families appreciate the support and can benefit from your time and experiences at the school and in the Foxboro community. It may just be an email or phone call but may make a world of difference to families just joining our school.

If you are interested in being a "buddy", please print and complete the form below, and turn in through your child's backpack. Thanks in advance for considering being a "Burrell Buddy"!

If you have any questions about this program please contact Michele McCarthy at (508) 543-1605.

CUT HERE	
I would like to volunteer to be a Burrell Buddy.	
Name:	Address:
Phone #:	Email:
Child(ren): (list name and room number)	